
GLOSSOP GLASS & GLAZING DERBYSHIRE & CHESHIRE CRICKET LEAGUE 

MANAGEMENT MEETING – THURSDAY 28TH MARCH 2019 

1. Attendees 

Chairman, President, Vice President, Mike Stansfield (Sec), Conor Keem (Press and IT), 
Steve Monks, Mark Vernon, and Mike Wild 

2. Apologies 

John Richards, Vice Chairman, Paul Smith, Steve Croft and Tom Bellieu 

3. Treasurer’s Report – Tom will not be attending so no treasurers report 

4. League Handbook 

Graham Parry attended part of the meeting to discuss how the handbook was progressing. 
There were some clubs missing information and Graham was contacting them direct to obtain 
the outstanding info. Some minor rule changes were to be made, the information coming from 
Karl and Mike. 

Quantities of the various forms required were discussed and finalised. It was felt that next 
year we should print a hand book AND a rule book which could have pages inserted and 
which should be kept at the various clubs. Although this would increase the cost of printing 
next year, it should save in later years.  

Graham was thanked for his outstanding work regarding the Handbook this year. 

5. Junior Cricket 

We had received a couple of enquires about the Compstall cup date and Junior formats for 
the season over the last week or so. Obviously, in view of Andy’s recent email these queries 
could not be answered in view of the volume of clubs who had NOT responded to what junior 
competitions they were entering. As the final day for this info is Sunday 31st March a reminder 
was to be sent with these minutes to ALL clubs. 

Please remember that U13’s are back to “pairs” cricket and the length of the pitch has 
changed 

6. Correspondence 

No correspondence was received which has not been covered in other areas of thesde 
minutes 

7. Transfers 

In the absence of a current stats and registration secretary all transfers should be sent to eith 
the chairman, Karl Williams or secretary, Mike Stansfield until such time as the relevant 
person is in place. 



8. League Dinner 

The only update in respect of the league dinner is that a Comedian has now been booked. 

9. AOB 

For this season the Umpires assessment forms will NOT be in use. It was felt that currently 
these are filled in as a necessity and therefore not an accurate record of the umpiring. If there 
are any issues regarding Umpires these should be sent to Mike Wild on wild.m1@live.co.uk 

Ian Halford has agreed to continue with DBS checks for the league and thanks for that Ian. 

The League has agreed that, for this season, High Lane can field a first team only and 
Compstall a second team only. They are to remain as separate Independent clubs but can 
utilise each others players. This will be reviewed by the League, and both clubs, at the end of 
the season. 

10. Next meeting 

Will be on the 18th April 2019 at 8pm, venue to be confirmed 
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